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lrgvdc

From: lrgvdc
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject: RE: Weslaco, TX Southwest Loop Planning  Corridor/Alignment Study

Good Morning,  

Thank you for your interest in the RGVMPO RFP. Response to your inquiry is in red text below following the question. 

Hello, 
We had the following question - Are any firms precluded from submitting on this proposal?  If so, which firms? 

Submission eligibility for this proposal is contingent on compliance with TxDOT and LRGVDC. Firms that are not debarred 
from these entities are welcome to submit. If you have any specific concerns about preclusion, please let us know, and 
we'll be happy to provide more information. 

Thank you, 

Lower Rio Grande Valley Development Council 
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